Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter

SEPTEMBER

Sept. 4th:Rock ‘n’ Roll Bingo 7- 9:30pm@ Clubhouse

Sept. 5th: Griffin & The Gargoyles Trio 7-10pm & Sugarfire 6-9pm
@ Windjammer

Sept. 11th: Memphis Ride 7-10pm & SNS Goodies Food truck 6-9pm
@ Windjammer

Sept.12": Catfish Willie 7-10pm & Duke’s BBQ 6-9pm @ Windjammer

Sept. 19"": Leslie Scott & Craig 7-10pm & Fat Boys BBQ 6-9pm

@ Windjammer

Biscuits & Gravy 7-10pm- Sugarfire Food truck 6-9pm

@ Windjammer
Pennsylvania Slim - 7-10pm @ Clubhouse
Mickey Scott - 7-10pm @ Clubhouse

Rock ‘N’ Roll Bingo - 7-9:30pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom

REMINDER~- Monday September 7th (LABOR DAY)

+ Last day for the Swimming Pool & Cabana

+ Clubhouse & Office are Closed for the Holiday




**CA REMINDERS **

BOD ELECTION - The LSLCA Board of Directors election is October 19th this
year. Ballots will be mailed out on Sept. 14th. Last day to return mail-in ballots
is Wednesday Oct. 14th. In person ballots can be turned into the ballot box on
election night (October 19th) up until 6:30pm.

BOATING SAFETY COURSES: Offered VIRTUALLY every Tuesday @ 6pm.
Please contact Water Patrol to register: 636-625-3120.

Gas Dock hours after Labor Day: Sat - Sunday 12pm - 4pm

ACC COMMITTEE IS SEEKING NEW MEMBERS:

ACC approval is required for new construction, major alterations, color
changes, or any projects that alter the exterior appearance of your home.

(BOTH REGULAR MEMEBERS AND ALTERNATIVES)

The ACC meets twice monthly on the 2" & 4™ Thursdays each month at 6:30
P.M. in the Veterans Room. The meetings usually last from 60 to 90 minutes
unless they have a large agenda. The ACC reviews and approves home
improvement & construction projects. Please contact Shirly Vogt at:
svogt@]lslca.com to apply.

LSLCA MAINTENANCE IS HIRING!

Shifts are typically 6am-3pm on weekdays and weekend shifts are available as
well. Mechanical, repair, or various trade skill experience is preferred. This is an
outdoor position. Compensation is commensurate with experience. Please send
resumes to Heather Malone at: hmalone@]lslca.com.

Unfortunately due to the Covid-19 Pandemic and the safety of our staff and CA
members the BOD has decided to cancel the following events for LSLCA for 2020:

+ End of Season Party, Halloween Party, and our Veterans Day Event

+ Our Annual New Years Eve event is TBD
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